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I OPPOSE [HB 2805].  

 

"...the department may not adopt a rule under this section to establish a license fee 

that is more than three percent higher than the license fee charged during the 

preceding year for a food establishment of the same type and having the same 

volume of gross sales. 

 

When adopting a rule establishing a license fee, notwithstanding the three percent 

limit, the department may round the fee amount to the next higher whole dollar 

amount." 

 

This "fee" increase is nothing more than an unreasonable, burdensome and 

oppressive tax that needs to be shelved for all time. 

 

To incorporate and additional "rounding-up" privilege at the whim of government is an 

additional slap to the taxpayer's face.   

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


